
 

 

Drivers and Other Volunteers URGENTLY Needed 

for  

Shepherd’s Center of McClean-Arlington-Falls Church 
 

The Shepherd’s Center of McLean, Arlington and Falls Church 

continues to accept new clients needing transportation to and from 

medical appointments. 

 

On January 1, 2014 a local charity ended its transportation program, 

and the Shepherd’s Center added that agency’s clients to its own rolls 

of local residents receiving transportation services.  To meet their needs 

and the needs of other new clients, the Shepherd’s Center is seeking 

new volunteers to drive clients to and from their medical appointments. 

 

Recently the Shepherd’s Center has lost several drivers who have 

moved out of the area.  The void they leave is particularly severe in 

south Arlington and the lower half of Falls Church. 

 

If you are able to volunteer your services as a driver on a part-time 

basis, please contact the Shepherd’s Center at (703) 506-2199 or via e-

mail at info@scmafc.org . 

 

The Shepherd’s Center also seeks volunteers as  

 handy helpers 

 event organizers 

 program coordinators 

 callers and visitors to shut-ins, and 

 fund raisers 

 

If you might be able to help in any of these capacities, please contact 

the Shepherd’s Center at (703) 506-2199 or via e-mail at 

info@scmafc.org . 
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